LAKE FOREST ESTATES
CLEAN WATER DISTRICT

Dear Lake Forest Estates Residents,

I'hope this post finds you well. Unfortunately, the Lake Forest Estates Clean Water
District (CWD) must inform you that our upcoming Board meeting scheduled for
April 11th at 6:00 pm will need to be canceled due to board absents with notice.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

To those who closely follow The Project updates; the DNR has requested additional
information regarding a temporary operating permit therefore, we are in delay
mode.

Kind regards,
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13767 Lakewood Drive, Ste. Genevieve, MO 63670
ifecwd.office@gmail.com 573-483-9833




